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Hamley Bridge Kindergarten 

Governing Council 

 

All parents are welcome to join our Kindy Governing Council. 

Currently we meet twice per term on a Tuesday afternoons 1:30pm in weeks 3 and 9. 

The meetings are fairly informal but it is your chance to be informed and most importantly 

contribute to the decision making and governance of the centre.  As a group we make 

decisions on Policy, Improvement Agenda’s, Budgets, the Learning Program and 

Fundraising for the centre.  

Young children are able to play at the centre whilst the meeting is in progress, with a staff 

member on hand to supervise their play. 

If you are looking for a way to be further involved at the Kindy, and in the operation of the 

kindy come along and join our meetings and share your voice. 

 

 


